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Dear All,

It has been a long two weeks for us here with substantial rain in Nairobi, the Great

Rift Valley and especially in the Mara !

COVID-19 up-dates from Kenya are simply that we have a very slow increase in

infections. As of today, the infections are 374 in total.

Testing is now sped up to quicker results and many quarantine centers have been

dissolved. There is a theory that the warm weather slows the spread, perhaps

there is some truth in it. We really hope so ! Contact tracing continues and the

Government is very serious in all its actions.

Measures of lock-downs in the coastal counties and Nairobi are mandatory and

every citizen is now having to wear a mask. Road controls with temperature

checks are the norm and many of our Kenyans are super-innovative ! University

students are building ventilators and many businesses have resolved to

production of masks – mostly hand made. We don’t want to rely on China’s

imports but be self-reliant.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VgDiuQvsgLoOKpj1DpB_-alLbd8qwEHE/view?usp=sharing&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=news_up_date_from_kenya_29th_april_2020&utm_term=2020-12-09
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1S4Dfy5VAm9VPZAjz6rqSRpWZo5uzryM2&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=news_up_date_from_kenya_29th_april_2020&utm_term=2020-12-09


The wonderful and positive news is that we have managed to collect almost USD.

2,500.00 for donations for our wonderful KOROGOCHO SLUM PROJECT ! I

have been overwhelmed with gratitude for the generosity that our guests have

displayed and I am so thankful on behalf of the families and children of Korogocho

and our Florence who continues to work tirelessly to visit homes and people to

distribute food, masks and soap. We are doing another distribution tomorrow and

pls. find below some images from last week’s donation !

Once again, our heartfelt THANKS to everyone who sent in a donation for our

project ! The people of Korogocho truly appreciate this – words are not enough to

thank you all !!!! ASANTENI SANA

As we continue to work in a quiet office with our team working from home, we

monitor the situation in our National Parks & Reserves carefully.

Our guides Newton & GK are on the ground in the Mara to bring us up to speed

with game sightings and to help look after Mara Bush Camp too. Rains have been

pounding heavily since a few days and the river is at an all time high.  Roads are

partially inaccessible at the moment. We shall keep you posted on developments

of our Parks / Reserves and most definitely on the developments of Kenya in this

crisis !

Stay safe ! Stay well!

We are working on new ideas on how we can utilize this time for the

sake of wildlife protection, support of communities and much more! Stay

tuned !

Sending you warm regards from a rainy Nairobi,

Gabriele & Sunworld Team

mailto:gabriele@sunworldsafaris.com

